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Patricia Maguire Meservey is President of Salem State University, MA. Prior 
to her position at Salem State, she was the Provost and Academic Vice 
President at Suffolk University and held several academic leadership 
positions at Northeastern University. Her community involvement includes 
chair of the board of directors for the Salem Partnership and the North 
Shore Alliance for Economic Development and board membership for 

BottomLine, North Shore Chamber of Commerce, New England Council, and trustee for Eastern 
Bank. Statewide, she serves as a member of the Partnership to Advance Collaboration & 
Efficiency and has served on the Special Commission Relative to Higher Education in State 
Tuition Retention, the Task Force on Collaboration & Efficiency, the Nursing Initiative Advisory 
Committee, and the Working Group on Student Learner Outcomes & Assessment. Dr. Meservey 
is a Fellow in the American Academy of Nursing. She holds a Ph.D. in higher education 
administration from Boston College, an M.S. in parent‐child health nursing and a B.S. in nursing, 
both from Boston University, and a diploma in nursing from Faulkner Hospital. 
 


